

YSGOL Y WAUN - NEWSLETTER



FRIDAY 13th December 2019 www.ysgolywaun.co.uk

On behalf of all of the staff may we please take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support this term and to wish you all a very Merry Christmas!!

MOVIE NIGHT

The Friends of Ysgol Y Waun would like to thank you for supporting their Movie Night fundraiser last week when the sum of £365.00 was raised – Diolch Pawb!!

THEMED SCHOOL DINNER

There will be a "Christmas Party" themed school dinner next Thursday, 19th December, when mini pizza, cheese pastry roll, fries and corn on the cob followed by a Christmas cookie will be on the menu.

YSGOL Y WAUN CHOIR

Year 3 and 4 children from the Ysgol Y Waun School Choir visited Chirk Court yesterday afternoon to sing Christmas songs to the residents. This was thoroughly enjoyed by everybody. You have made us very proud!!

CHRISTMAS CONCERTS

All of the children and staff have been working hard practising for next weeks' Christmas concerts.

May we please remind you that during the school concerts please could you ensure that you only take photos / videos of your own child/ ren and make sure that images of other children are NOT uploaded onto ANY social media sites.

Due to safeguarding there are several families in the school who do NOT wish their children's images to be uploaded. Please respect their wishes – thank you.

School closes for Christmas holidays on Friday 20th December and re-opens on Tuesday, 7th January.